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MARCH 
Mon 14th 10.45am 

Philip Ardagh - My Author       

Project-  returns. Bring your 

books in for signing. Class 3 & 4 

Parents invited. 

Fri 18th 9.15am 

Eucharist Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 18th 1.30pm 

Sport Relief Mile 

Fri 18th 

END OF TERM 

Thurs 24th 9.45am - 1pm 

Maundy Thursday Activity    

Morning at St Andrew’s Church 

Fri 25th 10am 

Family Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 25th 3pm 

Meditation at the Cross St      

Andrew’s Church 

Sat 26th 7.30pm 

Tenebrae Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Sun 27th 10am 

Family Communion followed by 

Easter egg hunt at St Andrew’s 

Church 

APRIL 
Mon 4th  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

There will be no Celebration     

Assembly on Friday 18th 

March due to the Eucharist 

Service. 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Easter Eucharist Service 
Next Friday, 18th March, our Easter Eucharist Service will be taking place 
in St Andrew’s Church at 9.15am. All families are warmly invited to     
attend. Please note there is no celebration assembly next Friday; Golden 
Bricks will be given out during the Easter service. After the service we 
will be serving refreshments in the school hall and would love you to join 
us for a hot cross bun and a cup of tea or coffee. 

Sporting Stars 
The TG girls’ football team enjoyed a thoroughly entertaining match last 
Friday afternoon. 

All of the team played well and with much enthusiasm. It was lovely to see 
so many making their football debut. At half time the score was 0-0 but, 
unfortunately for TG, the Welford girls found another gear in the second 
half and finished with a 3-0 victory.  

Party Church 
Come and join us at Party Church, crafts, food and worship Sunday 13th 
March 4.00pm St Laurence’s Church. 
This time we will be celebrating all that happened on Palm Sunday. 
There will also be a special Easter Holiday Party Church on Monday 21st 
at 10am so do put that in your diaries as well. 

  Revd Ruth 
Mothering Sunday 
Many thanks to Mrs Staples-Grantham and all the members of 
TG choir who made such a fantastic contribution to the Mothering 
Sunday service. 
Philip Ardagh 

The author, Philip Ardagh, will be returning to TG on Monday morning 
when Class 3 and Class 4 will be sharing the results of their creative      
project. Parents are warmly welcomed to join Philip and the children in the 
hall at 10:45. A reminder to all the children who have purchased Philip’s 
books – if you would like him to sign your copies, please make sure that 
you have them with you on Monday.  

Can you help us? 
Do you know of anyone who has an unwanted electric piano/key board that they 
would be willing to donate to school? The keyboard needs to be five octaves and in 
good working order. Please let the office know if you are able to help. 
Sport Relief 

Next Friday afternoon, we will be holding 
our TG sponsored mile event in aid of 
Sport Relief. Sponsor forms were emailed 
out last week – if you need a paper copy 
please ask Miss Britt. As we have the 

church service in the morning, children will need to 
come to school in their uniform. They are welcome to 
bring their own sports kit to change into for the        
afternoon. We still need more volunteers to help count 
the laps and support the children. If you can spare the 
time, please let the office know.  

NEWSLETTER  

11th March 2016 

ISSUE - 9 

Star of The Week 

Nancy Kent          Class 1 

Charlie Masters            Class 2  

Hugo Oxby          Class 3 

Ruby Sparrow               Class 4 


